



IMC/eto

27th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Activities Week Monday 3rd to Friday 7th July

At All Saints Academy, we are committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope. We offer a wide range of visits, trips and activities because we know that our students become more dignified through increased life experiences and their hope and aspirations for their futures are increased through broadening their horizons.

As part of the activities week, we have arranged for some inflatables to be set up on the field and if your child would like to take part in this activity, you will need to give your consent by completing the online consent form via the Edulink app.

These activities will be supervised by staff from the Academy throughout the day. If we do not receive your consent, we will not be able to allow your child take part. All consent forms must be **completed no later than 9.00am on Friday 30**th **June 2023.** Please note consent can only be given online via the Edulink app. If you require help logging in, please contact the Academy.

Please remember that clothes worn for the day must still be appropriate for school and the inflatables; **very short skirts, crop tops and sliders are not allowed**.

Yours faithfully

Ian McCarthy

Assistant Principal – Personal Development – SEND & PP



